
Kitchen Refrigerator & Freezer Guidelines 

In effort to keep the church refrigerator and freezer clean and organized, please keep the 

following in mind: 

• Please strive to not leave leftover food in the refrigerator and/or freezer. Either take leftovers 

with you or place them in the dumpster on your way out. 

• If you must leave food in the refrigerator and/or freezer, please label it with your name and 

date. Labels, along with a pen, are located on the refrigerator and freezer for your use. 

• The condiments will be checked each January and June. Expired condiments will be thrown 

out. 

• The refrigerator and freezer will be cleaned every Tuesday by the Quilters. 

Please note: As of September 3, 2015, there is food in the freezer that is a few years old. This 

food will be thrown out soon. 

Thanks! 

Susan Mick and Kitchen Crew 
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